
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
August 28, 2017 
 
 
RE: Hurricane Harvey Update No. 1 
 
 
Dear MOL Customer: 
 
The impact of Hurricane Harvey on the coastal area of southeast Texas and the greater 
Houston area is significant. Please note the following operational impact for MOL. 
 
Vessel Delays: 

Service Vessel Status 
AL4 Vecchio Bridge 099W/E Rotation change between Houston and New Orleans. Omit Mobile. 

Delayed berthing at Houston (7 days behind proforma). 

 
Ports and Ocean Terminals: 
The Port of Houston has been closed since Friday with the potential for a longer closure depending on 
weather conditions. 
 
Rail Terminals: 
The BNSF Houston (Pearland) Intermodal and Automotive facilities are both currently suspended. Train 
loading/unloading operations are currently suspended. 

 
While MOL will provide additional general updates as needed, impacted customers will be 
contacted directly. If you have any questions, please contact your MOL sales or customer 
service representative. As always, we appreciate your business. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
MOL (America) Inc. 

 
 
 

MOL (America) Inc. 
700 East Butterfield Road, Suite 250, Lombard, IL 60148 

1-800-OK-GATOR 

www.MOLpower.com 

www.CountOnMOL.com 


